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Tuesday 21st - Open Afternoon, 3.30pm                                                         

Wednesday 22nd - Open Morning, 8.30am                                            

Wednesday 22nd - Ash Wednesday Assembly,  11.30am                                                                                   

Tuesday 28th - RCM Visit to the Saatchi Gallery                                          

Tuesday 28th - 1JD Individual Parent Meetings                                        

Tuesday 28th - 3MQ Individual Parent Meetings                                    

Tuesday 28th  - 2ZP Visit to The National Gallery                                                                          
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Wednesday 1st - 5CH Individual Parent Meetings                                         

Wednesday 1st - 3MQ Visit to the Synagogue                                                                

Wednesday 1st - 6TM Individual Parent Meetings                          

Wednesday 1st - 2ZP Individual Parent Meetings                                  

Thursday 2nd - World Book Day (details attached)                           

Monday 6th - Friday 10th - Book Fair                                                      

Tuesday 7th - 1JD  Individual Parent Meetings                                         

Tuesday 7th - 3MQ  Individual Parent Meetings             

Tuesday 7th - RCM Individual Parent Meetings                                                                         

Wednesday 8th - 2ZP Individual Parent Meetings                         

Wednesday 8th - 5CH Individual Parent Meetings                         

Wednesday 8th - 6TM Individual Parent Meetings                                  

Thursday 9th - 4AJ Individual Parent Meetings                                         

Thursday 9th - Promises Auction, 7pm                                                                 

Thursday 16th - Year 6 Junior Citizenship, pm                                                    

Friday 17th - Comic Relief                                                                        

Monday 20th - Friday 24th March - Sports Week                          

Thursday 23rd  - 4AJ Individual Parent Meetings                                         

Wednesday 29th- Easter Service at Holy Trinity Church  

at 10.00am (Change of date)                                                         

Friday 31st - End of Term, 1.30pm                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

If you would like an item included in the Newsletter, which is also published on the websit www.ccht.rbkc.sch.uk)  please telephone Mrs Phillips  on 
02078819860 or email  lphillips@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk  by  Wednesday lunchtime at the latest.   

NEXT WEEK  - VISITORS, COMMUNITY EVENTS & CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 

Monday 13th  - Friday 17th February All Happy Half Term 

Monday 20th February All Staff Inset Day, No School 

Tuesday 21st February All Back to school 

Students Of The Week 
RCM - Georgie & Micaiah 
1JD  -  Whole Class Award 
2ZP - Abudi & Khumo 
3MQ - Whole Class Award 
4AJ  -  Celeste & Elena 
5CH -  Nathan & Janet 
6TM - Tilly & Sophie 

With just 3 weeks to go after half term, 
our Promises Auction is nearly upon us! 
We have a really exciting catalogue full of  
wonderful lots, thank you to all of you 
who have so  kindly  donated.    
Please do come and join us for a night of delicious food 
and fun. Whether it is your child’s first year or last year 
at  primary school, it is a great opportunity to meet up 
with parents and friends of our school. There is no limit 
to the number of guests you can bring. Tickets cost £15 
and include a two-course meal.  
You can purchase your tickets on the School Gateway 
by Friday 17th February.                                                                        
This helps us work out  the number of guests who will 
attend and allows us to plan for food, table hire and       
upfront costs for the night. 
Thank you in advance for your understanding and we 
promise it will be an evening to remember! 

Thank you to those of you who have already made a  
donation to school trips.  Without your support we 
wouldn’t be able to visit so many lovely places. 
If you haven't done so already, don’t worry,  there is 
still time. Please visit the School Gateway to make 
 payment. Thank you in advance! 



 

 

Please see the Spring 2, clubs timetable below. Payments go live at midnight on Saturday 
11th February. If you have any  club related questions, please contact Mr Border  

nborder@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk 



 

 

Follow us on our social media platforms: 
 

@cchtfederation 
@christchurchschoolkitchen      

Attendance Week beginning  30th January                                                

Class % Lates  

RCM 94% 4 

1JD 99% 9 

2ZP 95% 6 

3MQ 97% 4 

4AJ 94% 9 

5CH 97% 1 

6TM 85% 9 

Amazon Wish list       

 If you would like to pur-
chase something on  our 
behalf, please visit: 

  https://amzn.eu/3jaGUpR  

If you find something you would like  to   
purchase – just add  it  to your basket and 
follow the same procedures as it you  were 
ordering something for  yourself. The items 
will then be delivered directly to the school – 
please make sure you  select the school    
address in the  delivery section.  

INDIVIDUAL PARENT MEETINGS Tuesday 28th - Friday 10th March  
(Details on how to book to follow) 

 

Our parents meetings will be FACE TO FACE appointments but you will still need to book via School 
Cloud https://holytrinity.schoolcloud.co.uk/ and the link will open at 9am on Sunday 5th February.  

 
Reception Class 
Tuesday 28th February and Tuesday 7th March 

(please note that these dates have changed) 

 
Year 1 
Tuesday 28th February and Tuesday 7th March 
 
Year 2 
Wednesday 1st March and Wednesday  8th March 
  
Year 3 
Tuesday 28th February and Tuesday 7th March 

Year 4 
Thursday 9th March and Thursday 23rd March 

(please note that these dates have changed) 

  
Year 5 
Wednesday 1st March and Wednesday 8th March 
 
Year 6 
Wednesday 1st March and Wednesday 8th March 

OPEN AFTERNOON 
Tuesday 21st February 

OPEN MORNING  
Wednesday 22nd February 

 
Parents/carers are welcome to 
come along on Tuesday 21st 
February from 3.30  - 4.30pm and 
Wednesday 22nd February from         
8.30  - 8.50am to look through your 
child’s work and to see what they have 
been learning so far this term.   

INSTRUMENT LESSONS  
We currently have a couple of places for individual  
VIOLIN, GUITAR and DRUMS lessons.  
Lessons cost £190 per term for ten 30 minute lessons  
or £140 per term for ten 20 minute lessons.  
Please contact Caroline Ross if you are interested: 
cross@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk  

https://www.instagram.com/cchtfederation/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/
https://amzn.eu/3jaGUpR


 

 



 

 

Fashion Club Showcase 
 

On Tuesday, Fashion Club held an exhibition to showcase the designs they created this 
half term.  Thank you to everyone who attended, there was an amazing turn out of        
parents and staff ! A special thank you to School Governors, Mr Tolley and Mr                  
Steenberg for coming along to show their support. 

‘Miss Demi and I have really  
enjoyed helping the children 
with their creations and are so 
impressed with how much 
effort they have put in.  This 
half term the children created 
tie dye t-shirts with slogans, 
boho bags made  from recycled                 
t-shirts and felt purses.  
 
Our main focus was to look at 
ways to be more sustainable    
by reusing resources and        
materials.  We discussed the 
idea that all of  the designs  
were unique and to think about 
fashion in the same way that 
we would each other, unique  
and individual!’  -  Mrs Phillips 

Fashion Club runs on Tuesday afternoons in 
the Sedding Street building.  Next half term 
we will be practising  sewing skills, creating 
accessories from recycled denim and making 
festival, flower crowns.  
We will also  be having a Cultural Dress Day  
to give children the opportunity to look at 
cultural outfits from around the world. On 
this day, the children will be able to try on 
outfits, learn about their origins and look at 
the different fabrics and patterns. 
  
Club bookings for next half term will go live 
on the School Gateway at midnight on        
Saturday  11th Feb. 



 

 

The Lego Club children have been working very hard on their 
construction projects this half term. Mr Border is very happy 
that they have managed to complete their models.                         
A big well done to you all! 
Lego Club runs on Wednesdays in the Cadogan Gardens  
building. 



 

 

Carnaval  - Green/Butterfly Day 



 

 

Carnaval  - Dress Like An Adult From Home Day 



 

 

Carnaval 

Carnaval  -  Fancy Hat/ Crazy Hair Day 



 

 

Fantastic  Learning At Holy Trinity 



 

 

HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL 
presents the 

PROMISES AUCTION 
Thursday 9th March 2023, 7pm 

At our Cadogan Gardens Hall 
  

Tickets cost £15 per person and includes a Two-Course Dinner.  
Please order your tickets through School Gateway.  

 
Our eagerly-anticipated Promises Auction at Holy Trinity is just a few weeks away! We 
couldn’t be more excited about opening our Cadogan Gardens Hall to our parents, 
friends and family for a night to remember. 
  
We are thrilled to welcome everyone for an evening of delicious food before our 
 enthusiastic and multi-talented auctioneer, Father Brian, commences the Promises 
Auction and leads us through our programme of events. 
   
If you have any questions about the lots you would like to offer or some help with ideas then do 
please email krose@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk 

Book fair 
 

Monday 6th - Friday 10th March 2023 
 

We desperately need parent helpers before and after school to 
help run our book fair on these dates. If you can help, please 

contact Katie  krose@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk 

Please collect  
any lost property 
in the box outside 

school before 
Half Term.             

Unnamed items 
will be  

recycled or                  
donated to the 

second hand                  
uniform shop. 

 

 
 
 

If you have any old  jeans that 
 you no longer need, Mrs Phillips would be                                   

grateful for any  donations.  
 These will be used for an 

 exciting,  upcycling project at fashion club 
 starting in Spring 2  

With your donations,  the children will be able to                      
create wonderful new items whilst learning  

to be more sustainable.  
 

Please deliver donations of washed,  
 jeans to the School offices. 

 

mailto:krose@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk
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